


Your ideas are solid and will be considered! There are some new provisions that make
even minor adjustments more challenging, but your research and suggestions are
impressive. Thank you for passing them along! 

Andy

On Jan 18, 2024, at 10:31 AM, Cheryl Moe <
wrote:

Dear Mr. Hall,

I wanted to thank-you on behalf of our neighborhood for bringing your
leadership to our City.  We really appreciate you.  We do have some
unique issues here and many citizens that passionately care about our
City.

Approving Map 109 was fantastic. So glad we all can move forward, and
onto other important work.

One of my slogans as an Architect is ‘Balancing the Dreams of Clients’.

Idea. I was just thinking that in Ordinance No. 1762, page 5, it states that
 “the City Manager is authorized to make technical adjustments to the
district boundaries…..”

I don’t know the concerns/Issues around the Pier Bowl and RSC business
park splits.  But, if this is something that can be used to support those
citizens, I would be in support. 

What a gorgeous day here in SC, we are so blessed.

Cheryl Moe, Architect
On the Loop with SWSCA
Committed to Community

 




